
From: Nigel Bennett   
Sent: 24 April 2025 12:45 
To: Christopher Tyler  ecology.placeservices@essex.gov.uk 
Cc:   Section 62A Applications 
<section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Land West of High Street, Stebbing:- PINS Ref:- S62A/2025/0077 & LPA Ref:- 
UTT/25/0151/PINS 

 

Hi Chris 

We note that the ECC Ecology letter, whilst removing the objection, still requests further 
‘condition assessment’ information for the pre-development baseline. This has now been duly 
provided by our Ecological consultants; please see attached documents. PINS Section 62A 
team are copied in accordingly.  

 

I would be grateful to receive your formal acknowledgement. 

 

Many thanks 

Kind Regards 

Nigel 

 

 

Nigel Bennett, Director  

 

6 Rowben Close                                                         

Totteridge  

London N20 8QR   

  

 

 

  

 




